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To celebrate ‘Elf the Musical’ supporting the Alzheimer’s Society, we are urging schools, workplaces,
families and friends to get into the festive spirit on 16th December, or another day in December, and
organise an Elf Day.

‘Elf the Musical’, which will go on stage in London in November, is supporting the Alzheimer’s Society and
we are hoping that schools will want to get involved in this very seasonal event by holding an ‘Elf Day’ for
their school whereby children (and teachers) could dress up as Elves for the day. There are packs the
Alzheimer’s Society will send electronically to schools, which include face masks which the children can
colour in, quizzes, posters and leaflets. For more information and to request a fundraising pack, please go to
www.alzheimers.org.uk/site/scripts/documents_info.php?documentlD=3101 .

We are hoping as many schools as possible will join in and contribute a Leading the fight
donation to the Alzheimer’s Society. Request a fundraising pack early, so against dementia
you can allocate a day for this activity. This very timely,
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